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                                                                                                                                                Monday 11th March 2024
Dear parents / carers,
Dates for your Diary
Tuesday 19th March Viking Project trip to Birsay and Orphir

Tuesday 26th March Parent Consultations

Friday 29th March End of Term 

Parent Consultations for Primary Children

Appointment time slips will be sent home next week, if you haven’t requested an appointment yet and would like one please let us know before the end of this week. 
Parent Consultations for Nursery Children

If any parent wishes to speak to Alison about their child in the Nursery, please speak with Alison in the morning when dropping off the children about finding a suitable time. Care plan reviews will be happening in due course and will also provide a chance to speak with nursery staff.
Reflectives

We will be collecting in the school reflectives from 20th March. Children should wear their reflectives on the trip 19th March.

Cinderella & Rockerfella performances

A reminder of timings for the performances – 1.30pm and 6.15pm on Weds 13th March. If parents are coming to see the afternoon performance and therefore will be taking their children home rather than them going on the bus, please let Stanley know. Depending on how long the interval takes, we will likely end up finishing later than 3pm as well.
In the evening, primary children (and any Nursery children taking part) should be back at school between 5.30 and 5.45pm. 
Lunch Swap 
We will be swapping Wednesday and Thursday’s menus this week to allow for quicker prep and eating time on Wednesday for the play. 
Red Nose Day  /  World Book Day

This week we will be raising money for Red Nose Day, red noses will be on sale in school for £2 each from Thursday. Children are welcome to dress in either funny dress or as a book character on Friday. Please bring any children’s books that are no longer wanted at home for a book swap on Friday and money for a donation towards Comic Relief.
Kind regards,
Emma Clements
Head teacher
